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TOWN HALL COMMITTEE 
 

The Plainfield Town Hall Committee provided information on needed repairs 
and maintenance for the selectboard and wrote an extensive report for the 2011 town 
report.  Many of the items in that report continue to need attention.   The committee 
directs the townspeople to the 2011 town report for details on their recommendations and 
is in hopes that the town and selectboard will continue to address the items using town 
hall designated funds in 2013. 

The Plainfield Town Hall Committee wishes to thank Judy Belyea for her 
generous donation of chairs, tables, and chair racks for the Plainfield Town Hall.  These 
have made the town hall a more functional and comfortable space for events and makes 
the hall more attractive to renters. 

The Maxfield Parrish Stage Set remains a tourist attraction with interest from 
people from all over the United States. 

If you are interested in keeping the Plainfield Town Hall, a cornerstone in 
Plainfield, in good repair and suitable for renting for town events and functions as well as 
private parties, please contact the selectboard.  The committee is seeking additional 
members. 
  Town Hall Committee: Beverly Widger, Nancy Norwalk, Brad Atwater, 
Nancy S cott 




